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HOMICIDE 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a domestic related 
homicide that appears to have occurred sometime during the day on 
Wednesday, November 20

th
.   

 

The homicide took place at 2624 Northeast 32
nd

 Street in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. 
 

Detectives have determined that a husband pointed an automatic handgun at his 
wife and shot her multiple times.  The husband then turned the weapon on 
himself. 
 

The deceased couple has been identified as Diliana Pirana, W/F, 11/21/71 and 
Robert Pirana, W/M, 1/25/67, both residents of the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The couple was home alone during the incident. 
 

Anyone who may have information about this incident should contact Detective 
Brice Brittenum at 954-828-5898. 
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